
Steer Point Quarry Restoration report from Nick Leaney for November 2022 

 

Here is the update on the Steer Point Restoration for your 30 November meeting for the period of 1 

October 2022 to 31 October 2022.  

  

• The total number of HGV deliveries for the reporting period was 272 into the site which 

represented 98% of the permitted number over that period 

• The weekly average was 68 loads with the maximum number of permitted loads in any 

one week of 70 into the site was achieved only once in this reporting period 

 

To date the site has imported 107,000m3 of the permitted 140,000m3 under the current planning 

permission. 

 

We continue to have the same complainant reporting dust, speed and noise issues associated with 

lorries leaving site described as ‘going at crazy speed and creating a deafening noise’.  We continue 

to remind the site operator and hauliers of their duty of care in this regard especially during this wet 

period of weather.  We have had no other complaints from residents on Steer Point Road or 

walkers/cyclists/rides using the road or indeed from the village. 


